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BOX Options Market LLC (“BOX”) previously distributed IC-2021-02 to announce the 

decommissioning of the SOLA® TCP Unicast High Speed Vendor Feed (“HSVF”).  

 

Reminder: On Monday, August 2, 2021, the following address and ports will be included in the 
decommissioning: 

 

 

Address Ports 

  
       198.235.27.180 

 

 
21310 - 28310 

 

 

All subscribers to the SOLA® TCP Unicast HSVF must migrate to the SOLA® Multicast HSVF to 

continue to receive market data. 
 

 

Contact 

 
Please contact the Market Operations Center at (866) 768-8845 or by e-mail at 

BOXMOC@boxoptions.com should you require additional information. 

 

 

 

 

TO: BOX Options Participants 

FROM: BOX Market Operations Center 

SUBJECT: REMINDER: SOLA® TCP Unicast High Speed Vendor Feed 

(“HSVF”) Decommission 
DATE: May 3, 2021 

 

https://boxoptions.com/assets/IC-2021-02-SOLA-TCP-Unicast-High-Speed-Vendor-Feed-HSVF-Decommission.pdf
mailto:BOXMOC@boxoptions.com

